APPOINTMENT ADVISORY FORM

STAFF/PASTOR PARISH RELATIONS COMMITTEE
(Due in the District Office by December 1st)

Pastor’s Name_______________________________________________
Date _____________

District _________________________________________
Church/Charge ________________

GCFA Number ___________________________________

We recognize that the appointive system will and can involve us.  We understand that the appointive process is complex and must involve the needs or preferences of all churches and pastors throughout the Conference.  We accept the fact that our own preferences might not be met, even though supported by the District Superintendent and the Cabinet.  Further, we appreciate that this form does not circumvent the covenant relationship between our pastor and our committee.  It is only one among many tools for use in appointment making by the Cabinet and Bishop.

CONCERNING THE PASTORAL APPOINTMENT TO OUR CONGREGATION FOR THE COMING YEAR:  (CHOOSE ONE:) Please note: The coming appointment year begins July 1 and goes for 12 months.  
· 1.
RETURN:
We request that our pastor return to our church because her/his gifts and skills can make significant contributions to accomplishing the mission of the congregation.

· 2.
EITHER:
We would be open to receiving a new pastor but also still feel 

energy with our present pastor.

· 3.
MOVE:
We discern that it may be time for our pastor to leave this

appointment.

(After completing this form, we have discussed the answer given above with the pastor, both persons having signed below.  Return this form to your District Superintendent’s office by December 1st.)
SIGNED__________________________________
SIGNED ___________________________


S/PPR Committee Chairperson


Pastor

DATE____________________________________ DATE_____________________________
Note:  The Rocky Mountain Conference Cabinet seeks to prepare congregations to welcome spiritual leaders regardless of gender, race, age, or marital status.  We believe that cross-racial appointments are an expression of the “One People of God.”  We therefore make appointments based on pastoral qualities and not gender, race, age, or marital status.

